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Members Present:                 Staff Present:   
Randy Eifert 
Caroline Gosse 
John Hodsdon 
Roger Hogan 
Bonnie Ireland 
Peter Miller 
Bob Vogler 
Tim Whiting 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm by Bonnie Ireland.  
 
The February 15, 2006 meeting minutes were approved with one correction for the time 
of the Kiwanis presentation; changed 7:30pm to 7:30am. 
 
Article 3 discussion: 
• After some discussion about whether or not to create a new handout similar to the 

Police Station handout, it was decided to use Randy’s photo handout. The plan is to 
reduce the size of the handout to 5.5” x 8.5”. 

• Tim W will check with Bobbie Smyth to get a cost for printing 500 copies of the 
handout. Roger H will get a price for the same from a local printer. 

• Randy E is working to get a poster made from a friend at Vutek that is 4’ wide. 
• Tim W is creating a schedule of assignments for WWAC members to distribute the 

handout at the transfer station and the polling place. 
Transfer Station   Saturday 3/11  8:00am to 11:30am 
Transfer Station   Sunday   3/12  10:00am to 1:00pm 
Polling Place (Chase House) Tuesday  3/14  7:00am to 7:00pm 

 
Peter M encourages all WWAC members that are Meredith residents to stay through the 
Town Meeting to support the articles especially Articles 12, 15, 19 & 20. 
 
It was suggested that it would be good to get a Greater Meredith Program board member 
to also be a WWAC member to replace Jeanie Forrester’s vacancy on the WWAC. 
 
Bonnie I agreed to take the meeting minutes at the next meeting on 3/22/06 in Bob V’s 
absence. 
 
Waukewan Watershed Management Plan presentations: 
 Scheduled:   

- Kiwanis – Thursday April 20, 2006 at 7:30am at Gilligan’s (old Maurice 
Restaurant) on Rte 25 in Moultonborough. 

 TBD: 
 -    Holderness town management – John Edgar & Bruce Bond coordinating. 
 -    Waukewan & Winona Shore Owners Associations – Not scheduled yet.  

 Goal would be to meet with both groups’ Board of Directors to present the  
 Plan. Bruce is coordinating. 
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Next Meeting:  Wednesday, March 22, 2006 at 7:00pm.  
   Meredith Town Hall Annex 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:18 pm. 
 
Minutes submitted by Bob Vogler. 
 
These minutes were approved at the April 5, 2006 meeting. 


